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This Week… 
 

In English this week we have been looking at 
the Classic Story, ‘The Enormous Turnip’. We 
made a zig zag book of the story and we had a 

visit from one of the characters from the 
story. We have been looking at when we might 
use exclamation marks in our stories and we 

have also looked at words that end in –est and –
-er. 

We have used the –est and –er words in Maths 
to compare weights. In Maths we have started 
weighing items in grams (g) and kilograms (kg). 

The children have used tip balances and weights 
to weigh different items in grams. 

We weighed heavier items on a bathroom scale 
in kilograms. 
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Next Week.... 
 

We will be innovating the story of the 
Enormous Turnip in English.  

 
In Maths we will be counting in 2s, 5s and 

1s, and looking at money. 
Please Note 

Monday 28th January 3:30pm PTA 
meeting (all welcome) 

 
Toast can now be paid for on Parent Pay 
for the term. This method is preferable 
as it generates a written record for who 
needs to receive toast each day. 
Please ensure all items of uniform and PE 

kit are names. 
 P.E. kits should now be back in school. 

 

A BIG Well Done.... 
to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times this 
week! 

Emily, Edward, Chloe, Oliver, Reilly, 
Freddie, Sofia, Lewis, William, Isla S, 

Charlie, Harry and Percysledge. 

 

Homework 

Homework will now be handed out 
on a Friday to be handed in on 

Wednesday. Spelling tests will be 
on Monday.  

Certificates and Awards 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Emily for her fantastic writing. 

Christian Value Certificate for  

Truth – 

William 


